
Cross-sector Partnerships 

to build capacity for 

palliative and end-of-life 

care research

A networking event for clinicians, 
researchers, charities, and members of 
the public who are interested in forming 
partnerships for palliative and end-of-life 
care research.

Come and learn from leading 
researchers and clinicians. 
Meet with potential research 
collaborators. 
Find out how you can apply for funding 
with the National Institute for Health and 
Care Research.

Sponsored by the NIHR Northern Ireland 
Palliative and End-of-Life Research 
Partnership and the Palliative Care 
Research Forum for Northern Ireland.

For further information please email Dr 
Julie McMullan at: 
julie.mcmullan@qub.ac.uk 

Save the date

Thursday 13th October 

2022

9.30-4.30

The Great Hall

Queen’s University 

Belfast


